

## Building Committee Agenda

**11am, Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> February 2017**  
**Turing Room, Informatics Forum**

1.	Approval of Previous Minutes
2.	Matters Arising from previous meeting
3.	Update on projects: <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Forum 3 for 2 conversions</li><li>• Reoccupation of Appleton Tower</li><li>• DTI/Bayes Centre for Data Technology</li></ul>
4.	Forum access requests via internal corridor from PPLS (has our policy changed in light of the VAT restrictions being lifted on the building)?
5.	<p>Tardis (for those who don't know, that's a long-standing student-run project to provide system-management experience for them while hosting a real user base of student clubs and societies).</p> <p>It was previously on Appleton Tower level 5, and is currently in the Forum main server room (with chaperoned access for the students). Should it go back to ATLS? It'll need around 12A of power, corresponding ventilation, and a network connection; and it's quite noisy.</p>
6.	AOB <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• James Cheney has suggested his surplus 3m magnetic whiteboard could be used in a meeting room. Do we progress this (and where)?</li><li>• Could we suggest as school policy that at least one major common space must remain unbooked during lunch hours? Today BOTH MF1 and MF2 are out of bounds, where are people supposed to eat their lunch?</li><li>• Student access to the forum when reception is closed.</li></ul>
7.	Date of next meeting: 11am, 4 <sup>th</sup> April 2017

Apologies: